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NOTICE OF APPLICATION

Penzance Pty Ltd of PO Box 960 South Perth WA 6151 has lodged with the licensing
authority an application for the grant of a One-off Extended Trading Permit pursuant 
to the provisions of s 60(4)(h) of the Liquor Control Act 1988 (“the Act”) to authorise 
the sale and supply of liquor in an extended area in respect of the Ice Cream Factory 
Summer Festival 2024/2025.

Any person may obtain further details of the application at 
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/racing-gaming-and-liquor/liquor or at the applicant’s nominated 
address within the locality situated at 161 James Street NORTHBRIDGE WA 6003.

Any person may inspect documentation (and relevant plans) relating to the application at the 
Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries.  To inspect these 
documents you must make an appointment with the Coordinator Licensing and Industry 
Services.  Viewing arrangements will be at the discretion of the Coordinator Licensing and 
Industry Services and at a time that is operationally convenient. 

Any Notice of Objection against the application must be lodged with the Department on or 
before Monday, 7 October 2024. The approved form can be downloaded at 
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/racing-gaming-and-liquor/liquor

Any person may make a submission in support of or in opposition to an application. A person 
who makes a submission is not a party to proceedings and will not be afforded the same 
rights and recognition as an objector. Submissions must be made in writing, the form can be 
downloaded at https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/racing-gaming-and-liquor/liquor

If you require clarification on any aspect of this application, please contact the applicant’s 
representative, Hugh Brown on 08 9367 9111.
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